
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 6/20/2013 9:28:04 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Line Break in Sac 

Thx. 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2013 9:28 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul 
Subject: RE: Line Break in Sac 

I spoke with Kevin Knapp (he's the guy you met who is over all gas distribution) and he is 
tracking down who is knowledgeable about the current situation. Will call you back asap. 

From: Clanon, Paul fmailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.aovl 
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2013 9:15 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Line Break in Sac 

Dig-in. 

http://www.kcra.com/news/hazmat-crew-responds-to-downtown-gas-leak/-
/11797728/20645936/-/c7drftz/-/index.html 
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